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	MEETING

DATE: 08th Januaruy 2012



	Attendees
	Apologies

	Andy Clayton
	AC
	First Name
	AA
	Corrie Winks
	CW
	First Name
	AA

	Jo Jenkins
	JJ
	
	
	Shaun Nowel
	SN
	
	

	Tony Jamasb
	TJ
	
	
	Neil Sucevic
	NS
	
	

	Ray Bacon
	RB
	
	
	Tom Ray
	TR
	
	

	Nic Hall
	NH
	
	
	Jason Gomersall
	JG
	
	

	Shaun Nowel
	SN
	
	
	Kerry Hand
	KH
	
	

	Louise Clark
	LC
	
	
	Matt Oxley
	MO
	
	

	Peter Wade
	PW
	
	
	Gareth Cooper
	GC
	
	


January Notes Summary

Chairman recapped of previous month minutes.
Committee Notes
Bow mag roller needs ordering

Someones pinched all railings

Stantion on back goal and t pieces need fixing. 

Bottom field tidied up. 

Kick off the raffle.


Team Managers requested CRB check forms are still outstanding and required for next meeting. 
Advised that FA had contacted AJ and advised we were still not Charter Standard. If not submitted by end of league we faced being banned for all FA registered games.

A reminder to all coaches to submit results of matches to relevant League website or risk fines being issued.
Treasurer’s report announced that there was currently £189.07.in petty cash available in club funds with £1227.28 available in the bank account.
Again it was noted that Kerry was due to provide the club with prices of hats and scarfs for D&D players to purchase and this would be carried over to the next meeting.

The press officer role and club photographer was discussed. It was agreed that Tony J would speak to Trevor McKenzie to see if he was interested in helping with the role due to his relationships with the local press.

There have been reports of parents encroaching the field of play during matches. The League has warned that this should not happen and we have the potential of being fined if a league official is present. It was agreed coaches would remind parents.

It was advised that the away changing rooms needed tidying as they were key to girls and ladies matches. It was advised that there were spare nets within the changing rooms which needed to be taken down and tidied in preparation for match days.
It was agreed that AJ would email the FA to advise that JG team had folded. AJ will provide an update at the next meeting regarding the fines owed by the U14 team.

It was reported that some respect barriers have gone missing. It was asked that the coaches check and see if they come up.

AJ was asked if he had heard anything back from Royal Mail, he advised it was due for completion in December and he would chase and update at the next meeting.

Jo Jenkinson advised that the local school had been doing First Aid training. She would investigate and report back at the next meeting.

Andy Clayton reported he had repaired a goalpost stantion and the nets in the storage cupboard could be used.

There was no significant concern regarding fixture congestion upon pitches and that the sharing and match times was proceeding as planned.

Any other Business
· Kerry advised she can get Football Scarfs, Cap and Training tops for Dearne & District. AC asked if Kerry could find out minimum amounts for next meeting. (It was agreed to carry this forward due to Kerry not being in attendance.)

· CRB checks still required for Jason, Billy, Tony and new coach Chris Vaughan.
· Update from First aid course to be provided at next team meeting. 
· Kerry asked what we are doing for advertising. It was decided to be discussed at next meeting. A sub or a float is required. (It was agreed to carry this forward due to Kerry not being in attendance.)

· Tony to draft Respect Letter for parents.
· TJ to write letter to JG requesting funds he may have gathered during coaching as the team have not supplied any funds to the club since being formed.
· Line Roller for pitches does not work due to how wet the pitch is. Andy would look at it, but it was recommended the club purchaseds a line sprayer for winter.

· It was agreed that more coaches should attend the club meeting. We need to agree rules for coaches attendance and get them to sign advising a £5 fine would be payable for none attendance of more than two committee meetings.

· Tommy advised that the changing room lighting needs to be left on through the winter to stop the pipes freezing.

· It was agreed no point fixing floodlights until the training pitch is sorted.

· It was agreed the club website would be discussed at the next meeting. AJ estimates it will cost around £150 to get it on google and to get a decent domain address and several people admin access with full support. Etc
· It was decided that we would no longer go through individual results as this would take too long. Teams should summarise there wins notifying the club of anything of interest. However it was stated that all coaches should text Tony their matchday results to put onto the website. They need to text team name, venue, result. Scorers, anything of note such as:- “A screamer from a corner.” “Two hattricks for Joe Bloggs” “Outplayed and Outclassed the opposition” If this works then it should allow for less time needed at committee meeting to review results.
Equipment to be requested from Royal Mail fund.

· Set of plastic nets under 11’s

· Respect barriers

· Footballs 3-4-5

· Corner flags

· Samba nets

· Training poles javelin

· Training bibs

· The spare field key needs to be left to allow the managers to access the field. Andy will speak to Susan.
· A parents meeting needs to be arranged, it may also be beneficial for managers to advise parents they can attend the monthly Dearne and District committee meeting.
Team playing fields

No issues.

Team News
U7 Boys Blue
Last 4 matches won by significant margins. The team are very strong and he is looking to split into two teams at the end of the season.

U8 Boys Blue

Only two matches played recently. Two score drawers.

U9 Boys Blue
Won last 3 games by clear margin. Have almost won the leacue. 6 Points clear at top of table.

U10 Boys 

Two wins and a draw. Have really improved over the last few games
U11 Predators

Won two lost one. Still struggling with injuries.
U 11 Blue
Won last four matches. Last two by more than 10 goals!!
U13 Boys Blue

Won their last two matches. Final game postponed.

U11 Girls 

Won their last 4 games
U12 Girls
Lost the last 4 games, but Sheff Wednesday was a close 5-3 defeat.

 .
Action Point Summary
	Owner
	Action
	Update
	Completion Date

	SH
	Check and confirm availability to coach the under 15’s 
	02/10/11 No update

04/09/11 Ongoing
	Closed

	JJ
	Collate, Complete and Return Respect campaign documentation.
	06/11/11 No Update

02/10/11 No update

04/09/11 Ongoing
	Late August

	KH
	Start preparing for Christmas Raffle and source prizes
	06/11/11 Ongoing

02/10/11 Agreed first prize.

04/09/11 Ongoing
	Early Sept

	All
	Agree plans for Dearne District Gala 2012. Agree Gala Committee.
	06/11/11 No update

02/10/11 No update

04/09/11 Ongoing
	Early sept

	All
	Agree match report process
	04/09/11 Completed all managers to supply Kerry with reports to collate and report to local press.
	Complete

	All
	Charter Standard requires all coaches to be up to date with Safe Guarding children certificate and First aid. All coaches to check and supply details to JJ
	06/11/11 Charter standard health check list sent into Dearne Email

02/10/11 Ongoing

04/09/11 Ongoing. Andy C collating attendees for first aid training.
	Late August

	AC
	To submit a team for Welfare 6 a side tournament.
	04/09/11 Completed
	Complete

	JJ
	All players to be submitted to the Millennium League.
	04/09/11 Completed
	Complete

	TJ/KM
	TJ to supply Kerry with emblem so she can place advertisement for players. We need to advertise for majority of teams and a goal keeper for the under 16’s.
	02/10/11 Compled
	Complete

	TJ
	Is a gambling licence required to print raffle tickets?
	06/11/11 Completed
	Complete

	TJ
	Buy a TV for the raffle
	06/11/11 Completed
	Complete

	TJ 
	Look at coaching courses
	06/11/11 Completed
	Complete

	KH
	Provide Scarf, Hats costs from supplier
	06/11/11 No update
	Ongoing


Next Meeting: ? 






Page 1 of 7

[image: image1.png]